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June 28, 2018 

Denny Husted 

Rotary Club of Paradise Valley 

Dear Denny, 

Thank you for the recent $4,000.00 check we received on behalf of the Rotary Club of Paradise Valley to 

help initiate our new database project. The gift has been an immense help in moving this project 

forward and pleased to let you know it is well on its way. This gift needless to say is greatly appreciated. 

Director of Finance 
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